
Additional Motions passed on the topic of the Bay Delta Conservation Plan and 
twin tunnels project. 
 
 

Motion passed by Studio City Neighborhood Council, April 17, 2013: 
 
The Board of the Studio City Neighborhood Council advises the Los 
Angeles City Council that we are opposed to the City Council taking any 
action, including any action that would provide any form of funding, for the 
Bay Delta Conservation Plan which includes construction of a twin tunnel 
project, prior to the release of the full final draft of the plan by the State of 
California and the related Environmental Impact Report.  
Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Motion passed by the North Hills West Neighborhood Council, May 16, 2013: 
 
NHWNC opposes the Water Tunnel Project and strongly states that Los 
Angeles County citizens should not pay for water they are not getting 
10-Yes – 0-No – 0-Abstentions, The motion passed unanimously.  
 
Motion passed by Winnetka Neighborhood Council, March 11, 2014:  
 
The Public Works and Transportation Committee of the Winnetka 
Neighborhood Council recommends that the WNC Board oppose the Bay-
Delta Conservation Plan to build twin tunnels or any such conveyance 
facility to divert the Sacramento River. The project, estimated to cost up to 
$67 billion, is unnecessary and would benefit corporate agriculture at the 
expense of ratepayers in Los Angeles. We urge you to pass legislation to 
prohibit the use of ratepayer money to finance this project and to support 
investment in local water projects that would improve the reliability of our 
water supply. 
7 – Yes, 2 – No, 4 – Abstained  


